79° AHMOTIKO XXOAEIO AOHNQN
ANAKOINQXH

Ayannrot yoveic, cag evnuepovovpue 0tt tv Tetdptn 20 Maprtiov 2024 kot wpa 13:15 Oa
00000V 6TOVG YoVEiC Kat KNOeUdveES Tov padntav kat padntprov tov I7, A, E” koa ZT° tdéewv
T0V GYoAEiOL pog ot Ereyyotl mpoddov tov 2% tpunvov. TI'a 11i¢ A’ ko B” ta&eic Ba yiver

EVIUEPDGT] TOV YOVEDV 0T, TQ Dgéng EKTALOEVLTIKOVG TOV TUNUATOV.
; )

O ZYAAOTI'OZ AIAAZKONTQN

ANNOUNCEMENT

Dear parents, we would like to inform you that on Wednesday March 20th, at 1:15 p.m., the
parents of the 3", 4" 5" and 6™ grade will be given the school reports for the 2" term of the
school year. For the 1% and 2" grades, parents will be informed by the teachers about the
children’s progress.




